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I oppose any efforts to repeal voting by mail. There is no evidence of any significant 

fraud, and it is a complete waste of taxpayer money to set up polling stations. There 

is no cogent argument to change the current system, which encourages higher 

turnouts than most US states and at a lower cost. 


